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I am opposed to eliminating voting by mail. 

Voting by mail is totally convenient, accurate, and anti fraudulent. It should not be 

abolished.  

To return to in person voting would put unnecessary strain on ALL voters. Work, 

school, child care, and transportation are necessary factors of life which limit and 

preclude getting to a voting station ,easily and on time.Why abolish a voting system 

that works? It's nonsensical to go backwards. 

Please  maintain mail-in balloting. 

Sincerely, Paul S. Ferris, registered voter 

 

 


